
 

Crime Informational – Burglary 
On November 2, 2016 a non affiliate reported having his truck broken into at W. 117 St. and 

Morningside Drive and property removed.  At about 2:55 P.M. CCTV shows the gray minivan in 

the photo below pull up behind the truck and the four people in the photos below cut the lock 

on the rear roll down door, enter the truck and removed property.  The four persons then enter 

the minivan and head south on Morningside Drive.  If anyone has any information regarding the 

above incident, please contact Detective Nandkisure at the 26 Precinct Detective Squad at 212-

678-1351 or the undersigned. 
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